
City of Port Orchard 
Notification of Salvage Metal Sale & Invitation to Bid  

 
The City of Port Orchard solicits a sealed Invitation to Bid from people or companies wishing to purchase 
a large water storage tank for use as scrap metal and whom have an expertise in removing an elevated 
water storage tank.  Scope: Purchase and remove/dismantle a 100,000-gallon elevated water storage 
tank.  Project site is located at 2051 Sidney Avenue Port Orchard, WA 98366.  Sealed Bids are due no 
later than: 1:00 p.m. on November 12, 2021.  Contact: Mark R. Dorsey, P.E., (360) 876-4991 or 
publicworks@cityofportorchard.us.  For full information on the Sidney Water Storage Tank Removal and 
Salvage Metal Sale Project, please visit our website at: https://www.cityofportorchard.us/bids-and-
proposals/.  Contractor agrees to comply with the provisions of Title VI.   
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